
MILWAUKEE PUBLIC MUSEUM/ MILWAUKEE WISCONSIN 53233 / BROADWAY 1-6810 

February 5, 1970 

Dear Don: 

I have finished my analysis of the art.if acts frau 

the Gull Lake Site in Saskatchewan and have returned 

the specimens with the ell.Ceptinn of' about 4 A vonlea 

points that I told them would be sent to you for 

canments on manuf'acturing techniques• A couple 

years ago, you said that you wdluld be willing to 

look at these if I sent them on to you. Can I 

mail them to you at the above address or to 

Dr. Earl Swanson at Pocotello. Which would be more 

convinient? 

We had the pleasure of spending 100days with 

Dr. Bordes on an INQUA tour last summer. Alice and 

I were digging at Solutre"'during the early part of 

the summer and got in on the INQUA. Congress later. 

si erely' yours, 

lmt\ 
Thanas F • Kehoe 
Associate Curator of 
Anthropology 


